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Principal Mr C Shaw 

HIGH STANDARDS, HIGH ASPIRATIONS, HIGH EXPECTATIONS 

17th February 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
                                
Apologies as I know I only wrote yesterday and may have even jinxed the weather with my wishes for brighter 
days ahead. 
 
As many people will have seen already earlier today the Met Office upgraded the weather warning for tomorrow 
to ‘Red’ for the surrounding areas.  This is the highest level of warning and depicts severe weather with a potential 
risk to life due to the winds and flying debris.  As a result of this warning and having taken advice the Cabot Learning 
Federation has taken the decision to close all of our sites in the local area for tomorrow, Friday 18th February 2022. 
 
I appreciate that this will have an impact on our community and thank you for your patience and understanding in 
this decision but the safety of our students and staff is of course a high priority for us. 
 
Work will be uploaded to Show My Homework for all classes tomorrow so that students will be able to engage in 
learning remotely.  As we are following the warning and asking staff to not travel to site they will not be able to 
deliver live lessons. 
 
Once again I wish all of our families a relaxing holiday time. 
 
Best wishes, 

 

 
Mr C Shaw 
Principal 
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